
 

 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/food-recalls/alerts 
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LAOHENGHE DRESSING SAUCE 220G  

Date Marking: 19/10/2025 

 

 

 

Silver Pacific Pty Ltd are conducting a recall of the above product. This Recall only 

applies to those products that do not declare the allergen listed below. The product has 

been available for sale in New Yen Yen Supermarket, Family Mart, GOG, HENLEE, Gong 

Grocer, Happigo, Jusco, Thai Kee and Jia Yuan Supermarket in NSW, Hualong 

Supermarket and Yong Hui Supermarket in ACT and Asian Town Hobart and Tassie 

Asian Pty Ltd in Tas. 

Problem: The presence of an undeclared allergen(s) (Peanut). 

Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a peanut allergy or intolerance may 

have a reaction if the product is consumed. 

What to do: Consumers who have a peanut allergy or intolerance should not consume 

this product. Consumers should return the product(s) to the place of purchase for a full 

refund. Any consumers concerned about their health should seek medical advice. 

For further information please contact: 

Silver Pacific Pty Ltd 

0431881111 

silverpacificptyltd@gmail.com 


